
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
November 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

We will be having a ‘Bring your Parent to School to Make Christmas Decorations Afternoon’ on 

Friday 7th December.  Children will be making a variety of Christmas Decorations from 1.30 pm. – 

2.55 pm. and we would like as many parents as possible to participate.  It will be a fun session and 

children will be able to take home the things you make with them at the end of the day.  The school 

will provide all materials necessary. 

 

Please complete the slip below if you are able to attend.  If you have more than one child in the school, 

you will be given the opportunity to work with both children.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Please enter by one of the following entrances.  Doors open at 1.30 pm. 

 

1. Main entrance. 

2. Door by Year 3 classrooms. 

3. Door in the Link Corridor. 

 

We welcome younger children but would ask that unless babies are asleep, to leave buggies outside the 

classroom. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. E. Lane, 

Headteacher. 

 

 
Christmas Decoration Afternoon                                            Please complete and return to Class Teacher 

 

 

Child’s Name: ........................................................................................................................  Class: ......................................... 

 

I will be attending the ‘Christmas Decoration’ session at 1.30 pm. on Friday 7th December 

 

I will not be attending the ‘Christmas Decoration’ session at 1.30 pm. on Friday 7th December    

 

My child is allowed to work with ________________________________________________ 

 

My child will work with a staff member          

 

 

Signed: ................................................................................................................. Parent/Guardian. 

 

*Please delete as appropriate. 
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